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Your investment 
in Livingston 

County’s working 
students pays 

big dividends for 
our community!

This scholarship changed my 
life.  ... When I graduate, 

I plan to help this 
scholarship fund continue so 

others can achieve the dream 
of a college degree.

-- Ann

“
”

“
”

Sometimes it gets 
over-whelming as an adult 

to be back in school with work 
and a family ... the scholarship 
made me feel appreciated.

-- Cassandra

The 
Margaret 
Starkey 

Scholarship

Helping non-traditional 
students achieve their dreams



As I am the sole 
caregiver to a 
disabled parent, the 
scholarship allowed 
me to ... concentrate 
on my studies. 

My greatest 
achievement, a 4.0 
GPA , was the 
proudest moment of 
my educational 
career and only 
possible because 
of this scholarship. 

My dream is coming 
true and it is because 
of the generosity of 
those in our 
community and 
the members of our 
Chamber of 
Commerce.
 

-- Renee

“

”

Y   our donation to the Margaret Starkey  
Scholarship fund makes a big difference 
in the life of a working student  

struggling to get ahead. Up to $15,000 is  
awarded each year to students who are  
nominated by their employers.

This scholarship of the Howell Area Chamber  
of Commerce Foundation honors the memory 
of Margaret Starkey, who died in 2002. Margaret 
proudly served as executive assistant at the 
chamber for 31 years until she retired in 1987. 

Mrs. Starkey was dedicated and enthusiastic, a 
woman who had great attention to detail and a 
love of community service. These outstanding 
personal qualities helped her achieve great 
success despite big obstacles in her life.

It is this spirit the scholarship honors. The 
non-traditional students who receive  
scholarships in Margaret Starkey’s memory each 
year best exemplify her personal qualities.

It is an honor for the Howell Area Chamber of 
Commerce Foundation to reward employees for 
outstanding service and encourage educational 
advancement.

We hope you will consider being part of this 
rewarding scholarship program with a generous 
donation.

QUESTIONS? 
Contact Pat Convery, president of the Howell 
Area Chamber of Commerce Foundation, at 
517.546.3920 or pconvery@howell.org.
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YES!    I want to make a  
difference in the life 

of a working student. Accept my 
donation of:

	 $1,000		  $500

	 $250			   $125

	 Other $ __________

Name

Company

Company website

Address

City/Zip

Phone

Email

Donations over $500 will be recognized 
on the Margaret Starkey page of the 

Howell Chamber of Commerce website, 
howell.org, with a link to your website.

Make your check payable to the 
HOWELL AREA CHAMBER OF COMMERCE 

FOUNDATION, and mail to 
123 E. Washington St., Howell, MI 48843

Your gift is tax deductible as provided by law.


